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I support climate legislation in Oregon that prices carbon and creates a net zero carbon future
for Oregon. Oregon legislatures needs to acknowledge Climate Change will adversely effect
it's residents and take action before it is too late. IPCC gives us until 2030 to prevent a tipping
point internationally of temperatures. The longer we wait the harder it will be to take action

and it will be more costly.
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